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  Terrebonne Parish Tree Board                
TPCG Government Tower 6th Floor Conference Room 

8026 Main Street, Houma, LA 70360 
Minutes of May 21, 2019 

 
Present:  Trudy Hebert, Chair; Diane Theriot, Vice-Chair; Myers McAllister, Secretary; Linda Brashier; Linda Henderson, Parish 
Liaison; David Luke, Superintendent of Roads, Bridges, and Vegetation; Katie Tabor, Senior Planner of Land Use; No Quorum 
Absent: Mike Niette; Melissa Hutchinson; Barton Joffrion; Monica Harris; Chris Pulaski, Director of Planning and Zoning 

Meeting was called to order by Trudy Hebert, Chair, at 11:34 AM. 
Invocation said by all members. 

 
NO OFFICIAL MEETING DUE TO NO QUORUM MET; Discussion of Agenda Items 
 

● Courthouse Project is moving along. The Board is revising the contract for bid proposals. The Board is matching the $10,000 
dedicated by Downtown Development Corporation for a total of $20,000 for the joint project. The trees will be trimmed in 
the fall and fertilized in the spring.  

● The East Tunnel Project: planting plans were presented to the DOTD in Baton Rouge for review and approval. Members 
present suggested some changes to the plantings on the plans Katie Tabor presented. 

 
Announcements 
 

● Next meeting will be on Tuesday, June 18, 2019 at 11:30 AM on the 6th floor of Government Tower.    
 

 
Submitted by  
S. Myers McAllister, Secretary 


